
HUNTINGTON BY THE VILLAGE HOA BUDGET  MEETING 

NOVEMBER 17. 2022 

 

Members of the Board met for the Annual Budget meeting at the Carrollwood Cultural Center on 

11/17/2022 at 7:00 pm. 

Present at 7:02 pm roll call were Janice Eastburn, Jeanice Horn, Diane Hendrix, Phylis Zaborek, Tom 

Olsen and David Drake representing Ameritech Property Management.  

After a review of the proposed budget for 2023 and discussion of increased expenses as well as 

anticipated upcoming expenses, Jeanice made a motion to increase monthly dues by $10.00 per month. 

The motion was approved by all. The new monthly dues will be $90.00 beginning 1/1/2023. 

Motion to close the budget meeting made by Diane and approved by all. 

The budget meeting was adjourned at 7:23 pm.  

 

Submitted by 

Diane Hendrix, Secretary 

 


